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In the Parent/Guardian Survey, many
parents/guardians expressed interest in sharing their
career path and profession, helping with special
events, and/or volunteering as translators.  We would
like to thank you for your interest and kindly ask you
to send us a quick email to indicate which of the three
areas you want to help with. This will enable us to
compile a list of parent volunteers whom we can
contact when the needs arise. Thank you!

Dear Thornlea families, 
The School Council would
like to wish you a joyous
and safe holiday season
and a rewarding 2023! 

Love online shopping? You can support Thornlea by
making purchases on your favorite online stores via
FlipGive. A percentage of your purchases will help
support the various initiatives organized by the
School Council. Click here to join!

Back issues of Thornlea School Council News are available here.

We would like to thank those parents who already
completed the TWIC Wellness survey. The Thornlea
Wellness Initiative Council (TWIC) aims to promote
students' wellbeing by raising awareness on mental
health through wellness events and activities. For this
school year, TWIC would like parents and guardians'
input on important wellness areas to focus on. If you
have not already completed the survey, please click
here to provide your input which will only take a few
minutes of your time. Thank you!

TWIC'S SURVEY ON WELLNESS GOALS
DEADLINE: DECEMBER 23, 2022
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